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Comments:  

We do not feel it is appropriate to separate Bernalillo into separate districts. It would dilute the Bernalillo vote.  
Proposals A-D do not have the greater good of Sandoval County as a goal. 
We have talked to numerous people about the different proposals for re-districting in Sandoval County. The proposal called 
“Isaac Chavez Map Sponsored by Commissioner Eichwald” provides the most fair representation for the communities of 
Sandoval County.  


